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Hank’s 3rd Birthday – A Leisurely Neighborhood Walk – October 19th, 2015 
The entire Blue Jay class went on a lovely stroll on this fine fall morning in honor of our dear friend Hank. We began the walk with a visit to Violet’s house 

around the corner; she led the way, hyping up her Halloween decorations. The children were so thrilled with her yard that we decided to eat our snack 

on the sidewalk to look at it some more. Next, we spent some time running on Ormewood Presbyterian’s ramps. We also discovered a branch with 

exciting “berries” on it there. After much leaf-crunching, acorn-collecting, & decoration-spotting, we wrapped up our hour-long walk with some of Hank’s 
preferred library books on the church’s lawn.  


